

Ho Ho! That time of year again! Picture, courtesy of Fred Glasbergen in Vancouver

## Red Deer Flying Club COPA Flight 92

## Dec. 09 Newsletter

Don't miss the Christmas Party. On Sunday, December 13 any time after 1 PM. We will have an Open House for members, friends, and friends from the Innisfail and Lacombe Flying Clubs. Come and enjoy the afternoon.

We hear that Elvis Munawych may arrive with quite a different act. This is a "don't miss" occasion.

The Club will supply veggie trays, cheese & meat trays and munchies. Visitors please bring dessert-type goodies and BYOB if you want alcohol.

Norm Vienneau and Bert Lougheed would like to coordinate a short, for fun, poker rally some time in the next month or two when weather permits . Pilots and passengers would fly from Red Deer, to Lacombe, to Ponoka, to Rennegerg's, to Innisfail and back to Red Deer for the judging. If you want to be on the list to be called, let! Norm know at 403-343-6454 or email him at normrdt@shaw.ca

We are please to announce that an executive for the 2010 year is in place. At the November meeting Dale Brown agreed to continue as President, Wes Cooke as Secretary, Jim Thoreson was elected to the position of Treasurer. Bert Lougheed will write the newsletter for another term and John Radomsky will handle memberships,

Greatest Aviation Movies of All Time: The EAA ran a contest to find out what pilots thought was the greatest aviation movie of all time. This winter we plan to show some of the ten top contenders at the Flying Club. NO cost, just bring some popcorn and enjoy the fellowship. Bring a friend or neighbor. We'll start with the first one on Monday, December 21 at 7:30 PM. our regular meeting night. It will be: Those Magnificent Men in Their Flying Machines.

Remember to look at our web site. It is a work in progress. Norm is trying to teach Bert to do things on it.

Bert is a pretty slow learner!

www.reddeerflyingclub.org

For the January 18 meeting we will try a "swap shop night" where everybody brings something that they would like to sell or give away? Doesn't have to be aviation related, but no spouses.

Please suggest topics for the Rust Remover sessions to be held in the spring. We need the ideas now. It takes quite a bit of time to line up some of the speakers.

The topics need to be safety related.

To contact us:

Dale: 403-347-1519 Wes: 403-782-5853 Wendy: 403-886-2022 Bert: 403-343-3808

Jean-Nil & Celine: 403-358-5092

John Radomsky: 403-343-3648 (Membership)